
Chief Oliveira hangs out with
the kids of the New Bedford
Police summer camp
“We were very excited to meet with the excellent children
involved with our NBPD Summer Camp program at Wonder Bowl.

Chief Oliveira took questions from the crowd, and we met some
very bright and enthusiastic young men and women.

The  Summer  Camp  is  held  every  year  and  hosted  by  our
outstanding  School  Resource  Officers.

Hopefully,  we  have  some  future  police  officers  in  the
crowd!!”-City  of  New  Bedford  Police  Department.
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